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CREDIT CARD PAYMENT 
IS WELCOME AT THE PO 

BOX ADDRESS ONLY 

 

Website: http://www.MorrisRegister.org.uk 

For reconditioned 
spares please 

contact: 
 

ADRIAN TYNDALE 
MOREG LIMITED 
P O Box 38032, 

Wimbledon, 
LONDON  SW19 4YB 

ENGLAND 
 
Phone: 020-8947 7247
Fax: 020-8946 7947

 
 
 

 
Spares@MorrisRegister.org.uk 

For new spares 
please contact: 

 
PHIL ELLINGHAM 
MOREG LIMITED 
64 BEDFORD ROAD 
HOLLAND-ON-SEA 
ESSEX   CO15 5LF 

ENGLAND 
 

Phone: 01255 814944 
Fax:     01255 814944 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: 
Phil@moreg.freeserve.co.uk 

The Spares Catalogue &
Price List is available on CD. 
 
Price: £3.00 + VAT + Postage 

HO.. HO.. HO.. FROM YOUR SPARES GROUP 
2002 has been a challenging and busy year for the Spares Group.  Due to a change
in management at Southern Carburetters in Wimbledon, Moreg had to move.  Unit 6,
Nelson Trading Estate was our home for twenty years.  It was amazing just how
much rubbish that we had accumulated.  We are now in Carshalton, Surrey and
have established a Royal Mail P. O. Box as our contact address. 
We have experienced some difficulties with Parcel Force and their peculiar attitude
to delivering to a P. O. Box.  Our advice is to use Royal Mail, which is problem free. 
 
Phil has moved into the "Hi-Tech" age but it is proving to be quite difficult.  Slowly he
is getting there.  So for the fastest response please telephone.  In this instance the
Email route is likely to be slower. 
 
After ten years we decided to close The Investment Scheme.  Once more we would
like to thank those investors for their support. 
 
Any member who still has money invested in the scheme must contact Adrian
Tyndale and a cheque will be issued in due course. 
 
Any entitlement to free spares will be frozen until such time that they are required. 
 
This year our co-director Ken Johnson expressed his wish to stand down from the
Spares Group.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank him for his help with
Moreg Limited. 

On behalf of Phil, Michael, John, Ken,
Jill and myself we thank you for your
support and wish you all the very best
for Christmas and 2003. 

THORESBY 

BRIGHTON 


